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July 24, 2024 
 
VAN METER, DALLAS COUNTY, Iowa –  
 
The boil order that was put into place on Monday, July 22 for Park Street has 
been lifted effective at 10:40am on Wednesday, July 24, 2024.  
 
Contact Van Meter Public Works at (515) 240-0512 for more information.  
 
 
 
 
Jessica Drake 
City Clerk 
City of Van Meter 
 


